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2020 RSTP-STIP RESURFACING PROJECT 

STRIPING 
 
 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of  Public Works has announced that roadway striping will 

take place on Mt. Hermon Road from Conference Drive to the Scotts Valley city limits on Wednesday, 

June 30 through Friday, July 2, 2021, weather permitting.  The roadway will be subject to traffic delays 

with lane closures between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  The Department of Public Works would 

like the motoring public to avoid this area if possible or be prepared for delays.  Please visit the project 

website at www.santacruzcountyresurfacingproject.info for more information. 

 

Up-to-date information on all County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 
http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  June 29, 2021  
Release:   Immediately 
 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker 
  (831) 477-3956 
  Cristina.Crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
 
Contractor:  Lucas Dias 
  (209) 522-2277 
  Ldias@americanpavementsystems.com 
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